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Brigitte Bradley

Subject: FW: Doncaster Ave OSD Mod - RFI response

From: Lawry, Nathan <nathan.lawry@stantec.com>  
Sent: Thursday, 11 February 2021 4:14 PM 
To: Mitch Ryan <mryan@nextgrp.com.au> 
Cc: Habib Omaree <homaree@nextgrp.com.au> 
Subject: RE: Doncaster Ave OSD Mod ‐ RFI response 
 
Hi Mitch, 
 
Confirming that the project has been registered for a 4 star Green Star rating with the Green Building Council of 
Australia under v1.2 of their rating tool and is on track to achieving this outcome at Practical Completion. 
 
 
Regards, 
 
Nathan Lawry  
Sustainability Project Engineer  
  

Mobile: +61 409 473 729 
Office: : +61 8 8201 9400 
nathan.lawry@stantec.com 
  

Stantec Australia Pty Ltd 
Suite 406, 147 Pirie Street 
Adelaide 
South Australia 5000 
Australia 
  

  

The content of this email is the confidential property of Stantec and should not be copied, modified, retransmitted, or used for any purpose except with Stantec's written authorization. If you are not 
the intended recipient, please delete all copies and notify us immediately. 
  
  
 

From: Lawry, Nathan  
Sent: Monday, 8 February 2021 10:50 AM 
To: 'Mitch Ryan' <mryan@nextgrp.com.au> 
Cc: Habib Omaree <homaree@nextgrp.com.au> 
Subject: RE: Doncaster Ave OSD Mod ‐ RFI response 
 
Hi Mitch, 
 
Confirming that the BASIX certificate was updated to account for removal of the rainwater detention tank. 
 
Apologies for delay. 
 
 
Regards, 
 
Nathan Lawry  
Sustainability Project Engineer  
  

Mobile: +61 409 473 729 
Office: : +61 8 8201 9400 
nathan.lawry@stantec.com 
  

Stantec Australia Pty Ltd 
Suite 406, 147 Pirie Street 
Adelaide 



2

South Australia 5000 
Australia 
  

  

The content of this email is the confidential property of Stantec and should not be copied, modified, retransmitted, or used for any purpose except with Stantec's written authorization. If you are not 
the intended recipient, please delete all copies and notify us immediately. 
  
  
 


